
 

 

2016 Election Bulletin Announcement 
 

Register to Vote by Tuesday, October 11  

(For use throughout September and the beginning of October, last weekend it can be used is Oct. 8/9) 

 

This year, Michigan voters will have the opportunity to choose the individuals that will be elected to 

positions at the federal, state, and local level. To participate in the General Election that will be held on 

Tuesday, November 8, individuals must be registered to vote by Tuesday, October 11. To be considered 

eligible to register, you must be a U.S. citizen, be at least 18 years old by Election Day, be a resident of 

Michigan, and be a resident of the city or township where you are applying to register to vote. For more 

information on this process, visit www.goo.gl/vKu1TH.  

 
 

http://www.goo.gl/vKu1TH

